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Safer Together – Opt-in
Safer Together is our new Safety Management System which will continue to be developed and updated with input from you, your members and other clubs. Rather than overload you with far too much information right now we are just asking you to opt-in. This will allow your club to be supported in your new safety journey.
Take the booklet, go through the steps make steps 2 and 3 ‘business as usual’. That’s a great starting point. 
Safety for Lions is no longer a spectator activity.
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	Your Name
	

	Cell phone
	

	Email
	



Email the completed form back to Graeme  202.safety@lionsclubs.org.nz ,this will begin the process to being Safer Together.
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